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NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS 

OF ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATION 

Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of the school corporation known as Northwest Allen 

County Schools (the "School Corporation") that the Board of School Trustees (the "Board") of the 

School Corporation will meet at Perry Hill Elementary School, 13121 Coldwater Road, Fort 

Wayne, Indiana, 46845, at the hour of 6:00 p.m. (Local Time) on September 20, 2023, to consider 

the following additional appropriation of the bonds (the "Bonds") which the Board has determined 

to issue.  The Board considers such additional appropriation necessary to meet the need existing 

at this time: 

An appropriation in the amount of $19,690,000 from the proceeds of the Bonds, 

including all original issue premium and all investment earnings thereon, to be 

deposited in the School Corporation's Construction Fund (Fund #2301) on account 

of the preliminary costs associated with the (i) construction of a new middle school 

of approximately 185,000 square feet and intended for grades 6-8; (ii) renovation 

of and improvements to Carroll High School, including renovation of the media 

center and construction of an addition thereon; and (iii) construction of a new 

administration office and related renovation of and improvements to Perry Hill 

Elementary School, including conversion to classrooms; and (iv) further renovation 

of and improvements to facilities in the School Corporation, including maintenance 

improvements and site improvements, and the purchase of equipment, technology, 

real estate and buses (collectively, the "Projects") in the School Corporation, 

including the incidental expenses necessary to be incurred in connection with the 

Projects and the issuance of Bonds on account thereof.  The funds to meet such 

additional appropriation are to be provided by the issuance and sale of General 

Obligation Bonds by the School Corporation. 

The foregoing appropriation is in addition to all appropriations provided for in the existing 

budget and tax levy, and a need for such appropriation exists by reason of the inadequacy of the 

present buildings to provide necessary school facilities in the School Corporation. 

Taxpayers of the School Corporation appearing at said meeting shall have the right to be 

heard in respect to the additional appropriation. 

Dated this 6th day of September, 2023. 

 

Kristi Schlatter 

Secretary, Board of School Trustees  

Northwest Allen County Schools 


